
 

 

Melbourne, 10th of July 2013 

National Library of 
Medicine Building 38A - 
Room 4N-419 8600 
Rockville Pike 
Bethesda, MD U.S.A. 20894 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I strongly recommend The Journal of Human Genetics & Embryology to be indexed in PubMed 
Central. The Journal staff and editorial board members have worked very hard for the journal to 
establish its high professional standing. As a guest editor, I have many opportunities to handle 
outstanding manuscripts in the journal, and our publications significantly contributed to the field of 
human genetics and embryology. 

Therefore, I enthusiastically support the Journal of Human Genetics & Embryologyto be indexed 
in PubMed without any hesitation. Please feel free to contact me should you need any additional 
information. 

With Regards, 

Bing Yao, Ph.D. 

 

Department of Human Genetics 
Emory University School of Medicine 
Whitehead Biomedical Research Bld. #355 
615 Michael St. 
Atlanta, GA 30322 
404-712-0796 

 


